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31/05/2022  21:29:122022/1677/P OBJ Mark Trebilcock As current owner and past resident at No6 Heath Villas, I wish to object to the addition of a ground floor 

extension for the following reasons:-

# Double height closet wings have not pre-existed at No 5 & No 6 Heath villas.

# The extension at ground floor would cause a loss of amenity in terms of sunlight ,daylight, overshadowing 

and outlook from No6. The proposal therefore is contrary to the general principals for rear extensions stated in 

item 4.10, page 33 of Camden Planning Guidence Design CPG 1.

# The proposed changes to the rear elevation further stray from the historic window pattern, which were 

originally book matched at least at ground and first floor levels. The current proposals for a further accretion at 

ground floor level offers no architectural merit.
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